FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
This is a request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I would like to request the following information:

Leicester City Council's Section 19 flood investigation report for flooding that took place in June/Summer 2023.

The Council considers that the provisions of the Environmental Information Regulations (EIR) apply as this is an issue that relates to environmental impact.

The report is currently being compiled and will be published later this year once all relevant flood risk management authorities have been consulted.

The Council has applied the provisions of the exception to disclosure (a lawful reason under the EIR to withhold disclosure of requested information) contained at Regulation 12(4) (d)-Incomplete data and unfinished documents.

This provides an exception to the duty to make environmental information available when the request relates to material which is still in the course of completion, thus constituting unfinished documents or incomplete data.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
